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Announcement: Transition to Foxhall Women’s Health in 2025

We are excited to announce that as of January 2025, Foxhall OB/GYN Associates will transition to
Foxhall Women’s Health, a practice exclusively focused on comprehensive gynecologic care. For more
than 60 years, it has been our privilege to support thousands of women throughout their
pregnancies, and we deeply appreciate the trust you’ve placed in us.

Our obstetrical team will continue caring for pregnant patients and providing delivery services
through January 20, 2025. Patients with due dates before this time may remain under our care, while
those with due dates after January 20 are encouraged to contact us at OBL@foxhallobgyn.com. We
are committed to ensuring a smooth and supportive transition to an experienced obstetrician in our
area.

As we move forward as Foxhall Women’s Health, we remain steadfast in our mission to provide high-
quality, personalized gynecologic care. We thank you for the privilege of being part of your
healthcare journey and look forward to continuing to support your well-being in the years to come.

Warm regards,

Foxhall OB/GYN Associates


